
Banquet in celebration of the 67th Anniversary of the People's Republic of China 

 

The Chinese Orchestra of our school was honoured to be invited to perform in a 

banquet in celebration of the 67th Anniversary of the People's Republic of China 

organized by Heung Yee Kuk N.T. on 23 September 2016. Their performance was 

highly commended. 

 

 


